
August 6, 2021 

PROVINCIAL COURT CLOSURE – ALL LOCATIONS – September 30, 2021 

All Provincial Court registries throughout the province will be closed on September 30, 2021 in 
recognition of the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. The applicable court location will 
contact those with court appearances already scheduled on September 30. For any other 
inquiries please contact the applicable court location. Contact information is available at 
https://www.provincialcourt.bc.ca/locations-contacts. 
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